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Halloween Puppet-Making 
Workshop  for the whole Family 
 
For Adults and Kids  -  October 23rd from 1-4 pm 
at the Church of the Guardian Angel. 

 
Do you want something fes-
tive and fun to do with your 
kids or want to learn a new 
artistic skill? Don’t just at-
tend Hauntingdon, be a part 
of it! GRIA is partnering with 
Black Cherry Puppet to offer 

this free workshop to learn how to make large-
scale puppets that you can walk down Haunting-
don Avenue on Halloween and then keep as your 
own souvenir.   
 
You must RSVP to attend, so please call Alexis to 
register. Call to save your spot now -  
410-963-3640. 

Hauntingdon Avenue -  Spooky Fun on the 31st 
 
Look out! Remington’s 3rd Annual HAUNTingdon Avenue Hallow-
een Block Party is just around the corner. 
 
Please come out to the 2900 block of Huntingdon Ave. on October 
31st from 6-8pm for community trick-or-treating, games, spooky 
sounds, crazy costumers, and fun for all ages.  
 
Last year youth and adults participated in over 15 interactive activi-
ties, including hoops of terror, pumpkin toss, and the zombification 
station. This year don’t forget to get your photo taken in costume, 
watch out for the life-size walking puppets, and check out the new 
“what scares you” puppet show porch. 
 
To help plan or donate materials, supplies, or candy to this com-
munity created and run event, please contact Beth Barbush at  
410-322-7080. 

Porch Art Ending for the Season 
 
Porch Art is al-
most over for the 
year. Come on 
by 2942 Hun-
tingdon Avenue 
on Tuesdays at 
6:30 to help 
make Halloween 
decorations with 
the kids.  The 

decorations will be of a Halloween theme and to 
be used for Hauntingdon. The last porch art ses-
sion will be Tuesday October 26th.  
 
GRIA would like to thank Megan and Charlie Bel-
ler this year for their generous donations to keep 
the program running as well as the neighbors 
who donated materials and their time on Tues-
days to help and make art with the kids!  Thank 
you all and see you next spring! 
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REMFEST 2010   
&  the 2nd Annual  

Community Health Fair 
 

The Fair was a success! We had great 
weather, fun hula hooping, painting of pots, 
free food, a chance to learn about community 
organizations and free health screenings for 
vision and blood pressure.   
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Join the Greater Remington  
Improvement Association! 

 
 
 

Next Meeting:    
October 18  

at 7 pm 
 

 
We meet on the third Monday of each month  
in Kromer Hall at the Church of the  
Guardian Angel (335 W. 27th St). 
 
 

The Greater Remington Improvement Association  
(GRIA) is dedicated to being a vibrant part of Remington.  
GRIA is a community organization and we cordially in-
vite you to become a member .   
 
Please join us at our next GRIA community meeting on 
October 18th. Everyone is welcome to become a member 
of GRIA, there is a  membership form and a $10.00 an-
nual membership fee. We can also drop a form off at your 
house or mail it to you.  
 

If you have any questions, email us at 
info.gria@gmail.com 

 
Visit www.griaonline.org for more information and to 

view coming events, blogs, and past newsletters. 

Remington Community Newsletter 
 

This newsletter is produced and distributed to the resi-
dents and business located in the neighborhood of Rem-
ington with the collaboration of the following partners: 
Episcopal Housing Corporation, G.R.I.A., The Church of 
the Guardian Angel, and the Greater Homewood Com-
munity Corporation. 
 
Everyone is welcome to contribute information about 
activities and events in the Remington Neighborhood.  
Contact Betsy at 410-366-6200. 

RICKY La RICCI  
 

Roofing and Home Services 
 

410-404-0162 
 

2921 Huntingdon Ave.  Remington, MD 
 

Handling Remington homes for 37 years 
 

Reliable Services 
Free Estimates 

 
All types of Roof and Home Repair 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Licensed and Insured MHIC#98703 

YOUTH BASKETBALL PROGRAM 
 

Are you interested in playing basketball for a few 
hours after school?  

 

Check out the new basketball club starting this 
fall at the Church of the Guardian Angel. It will be 
held on Friday, October 15th at 5pm and is open 

to both boys and girls age 8-17.  
 

Contact Miss B at 410-332-7080 for more information. 

Torch-down,  
Hot asphalt, 
Gutters,  
Downspouts 

Drywall, Painting 
New Decks and 
siding 

Remington Community Clean-Ups 
 

October 2nd -   
Come out to help the com-
munity garden on 26th and 
Miles Ave. We will be there 
from 9am onward. There 
will also be alley clean-ups 
that day. 
 

October 30th- 
There will be a dumpster at 
26th street at 9am. Volun-
teers are needed for alley clean-ups. If you have an 
area you would like to see done, come that morning 
to let us know. 
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Open 7 days a week 
10:30 am to 1 am 

 

ACCEPTING Visa, MC and American Express 
$1.00 service charge for credit card use 

Minimum charge order $10.00  No Checks 

“We Deliver More Taste” 
More pizza toppings, plus 

subs, wings,  salads,  
sides and more! 

410-235-1000 
Fax 410-235-1197 

300 West 29th Street  Remington, MD 21211 
 

Serving the Community 

Capitol Improvement 
Contractor, LLC 

 
Commercial and Residential 

 

Any Jobs - Big or Small 
Also Cleaning Basements or Yards 

 

10% off for Seniors and Firefighters 
 
 

443-248-5471    
 

mhie 50615 

Birthday Greetings 
 

A big Happy Birthday 
to Connor Mc Dermott!   

Connor turns 9  
on October 15th.  

 
On October 16th, come on 
up to the green area on the 
3000 block of Huntingdon 

Ave to celebrate his 
birthday! 

 


